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BEEF PRICES IN 2013 TO HIT RECORD HIGH
The article is about beef prices going to hit a record high in the year of 2013. The rise in prices are attributed to the lethargic world economy and the flat price
of beef for about 6 years now. But in United States, production of beef is expected to go down. Americans are expected to reduce the consumption of beef.
Beef production would come down based on the droughts.
Read the full article here:
Beef prices may hit record high in 2013

 


